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This message is bound by the disclaimer below.

Please find enclosed press release for your information, following the briefing that

was provided to the Trust's CSCG Committee last week. This was sent to two local
papers on Z20th September at 4pm.
Regards

. ebecca McLean

SCG Prpject Officer
stradene House

Trust HQOs

l'yrone & Fermanagh Hospital
e
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be legally privileged. It is intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to
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On Thursday, 16 September 2004, Mrs J enny Irvine, chair of the

independent Steering Group, and Dr Diana Cody, provided Sperrin

Lakeland Trust’s clinical and social care governance committee with an
outline of the work planned by the Steering Group in order to examine

the systems and processes in place in April 2000 when a young child died
whilst in the care of the Trust.

Mrs Irvine recalled that the Steering Group had been set up to examine

the circumstances of the tragic event. She acknowledged the devastation
experienced by the child’s tamily.

expressed deep regret that a little girl had died as a consequence.

Mrs Irvine stressed that the objectives of the Steering Group are to

establish “root causes” and ensure lessons are learnt and plans developed

to improve practice.

aretrospective review of a patient satety incident; identify what, how and

why it happened: identify areas of practice requiring change; recommend

solutions;

Dr Cody added that RCA is undertalken by a small team and led by a

facilitator, who is trained and competent in RCA methodology. The
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facilitator would not have been involved in the patient safety incident .

and was not in the direct line Mahagement structure of staff participating.

Mrs Irvine and Dr Cody concluded by stating the Steering Group would

plan to present their report and findings to the Trust’s clinical and social

Care governance committee in March 2005

... ENDS

Note to Editor

e For clarification on the statement, please contact Mrs Jenny [rvine,

chair of the independent Steerin Group, ¢/o Rebecca McLean
administrator, at - or at rmclea
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